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WILLOW FORK DRAIMNAGE DISTRICT UPDATE - November, 2022

TOWN HALL

MEETING

Did Your Home Flood During Hurricane Harvey?

What You Need to Know to Protect Your Rights

Fort Bend County is hosting a town hall meeting at Seven Lakes High School,
9251 5Fry Rd., Katy, TX 77494 at 7 p.m. on Thursday, Nov. 10, with more
information on this important topic.

WFDD encourages residents affected by Hurricane Harvey flooding to learn the
latest on the upstream takings litigation and the one-time opportunity to seek
recovery if their home falls within the flood easement. Vincent Morales, Jr., Fort
Bend County Commissioner Precinct 1, and representatives from Allen Boone
Humphries Robinson LLP and The AL Law Group PLLC, will cover the following
topics and offer Q&A.:

+ What is the status of the Upstream Addicks and Barker takings Litigation?
« |Isit too late for me to make a claim for damage recovery?

« How do | start my claim?

+ What else is being done to protect my property in the future?

If receiving this email, you subscribed to communications from WFDD. Please
forward to neighbors who may be interested in receiving updates directly to sign
up for WEDD emails and e-newsletters through the District website.
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